
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           01 November 2017 15:14
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Niall Mccusker
 
Name: Niall
Surname: Mccusker

 
 
Message:
I believe in order for the town of Drogheda to grow more and to develop it must have city status. It already
had a major hospital which will only attract more people to live in it.
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